
Centerville Steakhouse 
“A Rare Steakhouse, Well Done” 

Summer - 2012 

 
The Centerville Development Board and Southeast Enterprise Facilitation Project representatives were present with a First Dollar of  

Profit framed certificate.  Those in the picture left to right are: Harry Smith, Jacquelyn Skotvold, Bill Hansen, Doug & Jamie Edberg,  

Laura Hybertson holding Kendra, Alan Ward &, Nancy Larsen. 
 

COMPANY:  Centerville Development 

 

OWNERS:  Doug & Jamie Edberg 
 

LOCATION:  601 Broadway Street in Centerville, SD 
 

PHONE/EMAIL:  (605) 552-2736  
 

NUMBER OF JOBS:  6 Full-time jobs  
 

BACKGROUND:  Owning the Centerville Steakhouse has been a passion of ours for 

years.  We finished the first business plan toward this goal in 2009 but the timing was just 

not right.  2012 is the year!  Jamie and I have worked in this business over the past 

decade in all areas so we had an idea of the time and commitment is would take to run a 

successful restaurant.  We appreciate the opportunity and are excited to continue 

providing Centerville and the surrounding communities with a place to relax, eat great 

food and enjoy time with family and friends!  
 

ASSISTANCE REQUESTED/RESULTS: Business Plan for a retained business 
 

QUOTABLE:   “Nancy Larsen and SEFP were instrumental during the planning 

process of our goal to own the Centerville Steakhouse.   Creating a detailed business 

plan helped us recognize pros and cons and enlightened us with details we never would 

have thought of.  With the detailed business plan Nancy created we were able to secure 

financing to make our vision a reality.  SEFP is a truly valuable resource for everyday 

people seeking to become business owners.  We would not be where we are today without 

the help and guidance provided by Nancy and SEFP.   


